
From: 

Sent: Thursday, 9 December 2010 11:33 PM 
To: Kathleen Almond 

Subject: Hello 

 
Dear Sir/Madam: 

  
thank you for seeing this letter. i saw this consultation yesterday. i strongly support to cancel the 

IELTS, especially for those student who studying the nursing in Audstralia. those students like me 
work hard in the Uni and hospital and they already faimiliar with the policy as well as the rules in Aus. 

i'm sure we can become a good nurse when graduate from the Uni even without the english 

certification.  
  

i've studied nursing (graduate entry) for almost one year. all the tutor, patients as well as the 
facilitator said i have no language problems during my clinical placement. So, cancel the IELTs is a 

good decision. 
  

i hope the AHPRA to consider seriously. 

  
Best regards 

  
Qinkun Liao 
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